@] a a & a a

Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

March 7, 2011

Via E-Mail

Mr. John Beardmore
Budget Director
Office of the Governor
107 North Main Street
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Mr. Beardmore:

Thank you for your January 18, 2011 letter responding to our inquiry on the subject of the
proposed merger of the New Hampshire Real Estate Appraisers Board (REAB) with the Joint
Board of Licensure and Certification. We appreciate the clarification of the intentions of the
proposed merger and thank you for your support of the REAB and its important Title XI- related
duties.

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerel

Executive Director

cc: Ms. Cynthia Hibbard, Director
Ms. Louise Lavertu, Executive Director
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